
22nd April 2023 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Wittke, 

 

Thank you for submitting your Application for Construction and/or Improvements form detailing the plans 

to repair your fence along the front of your property at 15 Los Encinos Court.  

 

Upon review of your plans, we cannot approve the fence due to the incorporation of a layer of woven 

wire into the fence. A precedent has been set with disapproval of a similar wire fence. 

 

Please arrange to remove the layer of wire. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Julie Pearce & Richard Hermes 

Architectural Control Committee, The Ranches at Pinehurst 

 


